MEMO

To: Chairman Howell, Natural Resources & Outdoor Recreation Committee
From: Office of Rep. Sue Allor, Chair

Subject: Proposed Amendments to HB. 4389

Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019

As a result of meetings with the Michigan Chemistry Council, the Michigan Environmental
Council, and the League of Conservation Voters, | am supporting the following amendments:

1. Strike “AND DESIGNED TO BE FULLY FUNCTIONAL IN FIREFIGHTING FOAM FORMULATIONS”
on Pg. 2, Lines4 and 5

2. Strike “WITH A CARBON CHAIN OF MORE THAN 6” on Pg. 3, Line 4

3. Add “INTENTIONALLY ADDED” (as found on Pg. 3, Line 3 — carried to 4) to Pg. 2, Line 7

In discussions with these three stakeholders — they all agreed to the proposed changes, and
furthermore have stated that they will be in support or neutral on the bill if presented with
these changes. To date, we are still waiting for input from EGLE.

Amendment request has been submitted to LSB and will be available at the next committee
meeting where testimony on this bill will be heard.



Rep. offered the following amendments to House
Bill No. 4389:

1. Amend page 2, line 4, after "ATOM" by striking out the
balance of the subdivision and inserting a period.

2. Amend page 2, line 7, after "CONTAINING" by inserting
"INTENTIONALLY ADDED".

3. Amend page 3, line 4, after "CHEMICALS" by striking out
the balance of the sentence and inserting a period.
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